
NORTH TENNEHA CHURCH OF CHRIST 
PLAN TO RETURN TO PHYSICAL ASSEMBLY 

APRIL 28. 2020 
 

The Stay At Home order will be lifted on April 30, 2020.   We, the Elders and Minister, 
have decided we will assemble as the general body in the building on Sunday, May 
10th.  We will resume the physical assembly of services the way we ended; 
cautiously. There will be three services: 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  We will 
continue to follow the recommended precautions established by the Federal and 
State officials.  
  
North Tenneha’s plan will be as follows: 

• Any Diamondaire/Senior member (60 plus years of age) of the congregation 
should be extremely cautious.  It is recommended that if you are a 
Diamondaire with any medical problems (i.e. High blood pressure, Diabetes, 
Obesity, Respiratory diagnosis, etc.) you should consider continuing the live 
stream services for a while.  If you are a Diamondaire with medical problems 
and still plan to attend the physical services please attend the 9:00 a.m. 
service.  

• Any members that choose to attend the physical services at the building will 
be subject to the following.  

1. Please arrive earlier than usual because EVERYONE will have their 
temperature taken before entering the assembly.  If you have a 
temperature you will be asked to follow some specific instructions if you 
plan to stay.  If you do NOT want your temperature taken, we ask that 
you stay home and view the live stream.  

2. Upon entering the auditorium you will be asked to sit in the designated 
areas only.  This will be to conform to the 6 feet distancing guidelines.  

3. You are welcomed to wear your mask in service if you desire.   
4. If you have been exposed or suspect exposure to COVID 19 you should 

self-quarantine for 14 days.  Do NOT come to the assembly because you 
can be a carrier without symptoms.  

• For this to work it will require everyone’s cooperation with the leadership.  
Please contact the elders if you have any questions.  
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